
Winter Banquet 

By: Garrett Carlson 

 

Winter Banquet was tons of fun!!  There was a 

luau theme and everyone wore Hawaiian shirts.  

We played games such as giant jenga, hula, cards, 

and the limbo!  The food was awesome with 

smoked pork, fruit, and personal pineapple upside 

cakes.  There was also a tiki bar with shaved ice.  The new Lodge Officers were   

inducted along with other awards that were given out.  I was 

honored to receive the Naguonabe 

Lantern award.  I can’t wait until 

the next Winter Banquet!! 
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Outgoing Chief Zach 

swearing in the in-

coming Chief Zac. 
2018 Lodge Executive Committee 

Adam, Garrett, Zac, Nicholas, Jordon 

Great picture to 

the left with all of 

the Hawaiian 

shirts! 

Some of the food 

and the tiki bar 

pictured above. 

Hula top left. 

Limbo top right. 

Giant Jenga left. 

Me with my      

Lantern Award to 

the right. 
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We have a new patch set for Naguonabe 

Lodge this year.  The patches will be available 

for purchase by attending the events only 

and only 1 per person attending.   

OA High Adventure 

 

Do you need an escape from that 9-5 job, summer classes or the monotony of staring out of your bedroom        
window longing for something new? If your answer is yes, the Order of the Arrow has the answer for you. 
 

Each summer, the Order of the Arrow offers a myriad of different High Adventure opportunities to meet your  
summer needs whether its wetting your appetite by going for a plunge in the Atlantic Ocean with the Ocean      
Adventure at the Florida Sea Base; maybe hiking is your passion, what better place to go than the Philmont Scout 
Ranch where you can hike the same trails as your Scoutmaster or Scouting ancestors as a part of your Trail Crew 
experience. 
 

Have you ever given thought about what the Native Americans and early explorers did to be avid traders, maybe 
the OA Voyage is for calling. Whatever your summer aspirations may be, these National High Adventure bases 
have put together a multitude of options for you. 
 

Along with your one week trek completely designed by you, each Arrowmen will be afforded the opportunity to 
leave their mark in history by helping to sure up portage trails, backpacking trails or coral reefs. Aside from   
providing a good deed to each of these high adventure bases, every participant will have the opportunity to work 
closely with Arrowmen from across the country, who have a similar interest in the future of both the program and 
the adventure base. 
 

You may be thinking that this is a daunting task but it is an experience unlike any other afforded to you in scouting 
in that it takes you out of your world and places with people, who want to do something different. It's not          
everyday that you can tell your friends that you climbed into Cypher's Mine, watched the Northern Lights from a 
canoe or went scuba diving in the Florida Keys. 
 

These programs help to insure that the future of scouting has a place to live, work and interact. This summer, try 
something new or do something you thoroughly enjoy, but do something with the Order of the Arrow High        
adventure opportunities.  
 
For more information about these High Adventure programs, please check out https://adventure.oa-bsa.org for 
more information. 


